MAYOR
David R. Martin

CITY OF STAMFORD
HISTORICAL PRESERVATION ADVISORY COMMISSION
LAND USE BUREAU
888 WASHINGTON BOULEVARD
STAMFORD, CT 06901-2902

November 25, 2020
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TOWN CLERK, CITY OF STAMFORD

Ms. Lyda Ruijter FILED: NOV 24 2020

Town Clerk

City of Stamford

888 Washington Boulevard
Stamford, CT 06904

RE: HPAC MEETING - DECEMBER 1, 2020

Dear Ms. Ruijter:

DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS
Mark McGrath

LAND USE BUREAU CHIEF
Ralph Blessing
(203) 977-4714

This letter is to inform you the HPAC meeting scheduled for Tuesday, December 1, 2020 at
7:00 p.m. has been cancelled as there are no items to come before the Commission.

The next scheduled meeting is January 5, 2021.
Should you have any questions, please contact Lesley Capp at (203) 977-4076
Thank you.
. Sincerely,
TN Y
David W. Woods, AICP

Chair
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